Year 6 Spring 2, 2022

After a fabulous start to our Frozen Kingdoms topic, we will continue to find out more about the polar regions and
people who have visited them. We will also be ramping up our preparation for external assessments which are now
less than 8 school weeks away! We will be focussing on the levels of resilience required to cope with stressful
situations, as well as exploring how we react to these challenges and what we can do to look after ourselves and our

friends.
We will continue to explore Shackleton’s Journey, whilst embedding our understanding of a range of
JS% grammar and punctuation techniques to really highlight our ideas in our writing.
English
Maths In Maths, we will be continuing to grow using Rainbow and Solar Maths challenges. We will also be

exploring as much of the diverse Mathematical curriculum as possible to really demonstrate our
strength and understanding of topics.

This half term, in Science, we will learn about Electricity with Mr Bain continuing to teach these lessons.
We are hoping to complete a number of practical lessons to build our understanding of what ‘Science’
is, including deepening our understanding of Scientific Inquiry.

Computing We will be looking at a range of computing skills, building our understanding of blogging to create
gmngm/ animated stories and text adventures.
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Geography and In Humanities we will be looking at both polar regions and comparing their features. We will continue
History to find out about the harsh conditions, understanding more about the people who have visited and why
they visited.
7 3 We will also be finding out more about the impact of human activity on the world as a whole, especially
N the polar regions.
D&T and Art D&T and Art will complete out Inuit Art topic and we will be able to share our work with you.

PE This term Year 6 will have both Dance and PE lessons, with Dance continuing on a Monday. In PE,
, we will be looking into scommunication skills based around Outdoor and Adventurous Activities.
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Music Children will continue ot work on their Ukelele skills, hopefully building towards a performance piece.
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Homework will be sent home on Thursdays and should be returned by the following Tuesday. Each week your child
will have spellings to learn. Homework will be centred around work directly relating to the children’s upcoming
assessments and each child should be able to complete most of the work independently. If you have any questions
about this half term’s learning or you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at any time.

Many thanks for your continued support,
Mrs. Towey




